
May 11, 2022 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2022-00066 

Larry & Carol Jaggers 
2075 White Mills Glendale Road East 

Glendale, Kentucky 42740 

Proposed Construction of Electric Transmission Line 

Dear Sir: 

RECEIVED 

MAY 16 2022 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

In regards to the transmission line proposed by Kentucky Utilities (KU), we want to state our objections 
to the line being placed in the center of a small parcel of land we own. Our land is identified as parcel 

number 190-00-00-032. The placement of this proposed line will severely limit the potential use of the 

balance of the parcel left to each side. 

We have reviewed the alternate routes developed and proposed by the Brown family and ask that one 

of these routes be adopted as the final route of the proposed transmission line. Adoption of one of the 

alternative routes will prevent the need for the proposed transmission line to devastate the future use 

and value of our land. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Thank you, 

e...----


